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 Principal’s Message 

It seems hard to believe that it’s already March and time for our 
second set of Parent-Teacher Conferences. As a parent, you 
provide valuable information that better enables our teachers 
to address your child’s needs. We appreciate your participation 
and input. 

As in the fall, conferences will once again be held virtually. 
Additional information will be sent later this week to schedule a 
conference.  Your child’s teacher will then send additional 
instructions and a virtual meeting link.  Should you have 
questions or need assistance scheduling a conference, please 
don’t hesitate to call our office.  

We are grateful to be partners in the education of your child! 

– Ms. Doleac   

2021-22 Kindergarten Registration 
Kindergarten enrollment for the 2021-22 school year is underway! If 
you have a child who will be 5 years old on or before September 1, 
2021, please register him/her for ASAP.  Additional kindergarten 
information can be found on our website. 

  Health & Wellness 

Jordan District is committed to supporting your family’s health and 
well-being.  Assistance is available to support students and families 
by providing current resources for mental health.  For more 
information, please visit wellness.jordandistrict.org 

 

  Upcoming School Events 

March 3 

SCC Meeting, 5:30 pm 

March 17 

Reflection Entries DUE 

March 19 

Grade Transmittal Day  

NO SCHOOL 

March 23 & 24 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

March 26 

NO SCHOOL 

March 29-April 2 

Spring Recess 

 

 Raptor PRIDE 
  Positive 

  Respect 

  Involvement 

  Directions First Time 

  Excellence 
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  PTA Announcements   

The Ridge View PTA strives to create educational enrichment 
opportunities for the students and financial support and volunteer 
coordination for the teachers. It also fosters an overall positive 
school community for parents, teachers, and students. The following 
PTA positions are open for the 2021-2022 school year: 

President Elect - Membership Chair - Fundraising Chair - Reflections 
Chair 

The theme for the 2020-2021 Reflections is “I Matter Because...” 
Students can submit their completed works of art in one or all of the 
available arts categories: Dance Choreography, Film Production, 
Literature, Music Composition, Photography, Visual Arts. Entries are 
due to the office by March 17th.  

The upcoming Scholastic Book Fair will be held ONLINE March 12th-
25th.  Please visit the following link:  

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/ridgeviewelem1  

In Other News…                     

Student Council Events 

Student Council continues to host its weekly “Spirit Days” every 
Thursday.  Students are invited to show their spirit by wearing their 
school t-shirts or school colors.  The winning class gets to host the Ridge 
View Raptor for the week!  GO RAPTORS! 
 
Please watch for more information about other fun activities the 
Student Council has planned in the upcoming weeks.  
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GRADE LEVEL 

HIGHLIGHT: 2nd   
Second Grade at Ridge View 
is an amazing place to be! 
We have seen so much 
growth in their learning and 
they are succeeding! We just 
celebrated our 102nd day of 
school and are ready to give 
it our best for the rest of the 
school year.  We have been 
working hard in math and 
learning double- and triple-
digit subtraction with 
regrouping.  Students are 
doing well! We are loving our 
new phonics program.  We 
have some “Really Great 
Readers.”  We have 
acquired new skills and 
knowledge in order to tackle 
big language arts and math 
concepts.  2nd Grade can 
move mountains!  

 

 
 

  

 


